
SEND Parent Workshop 

The next date for our SEND Parent’s workshop will 

be on Wednesday 4th May, 6pm-7pm. Please do 

attend, as your suggestions are valued and help to 

effect change within the school! 

SEND Drop in surgery sessions 

After the Easter holidays, I will be offering a monthly drop in surgery for 

parents who have concerns that their child may have additional needs, 

or may be struggling with some aspect of learning. The drop in sessions 

will be held on a Monday once a month, for 2 hours. Each slot will be 

30 minutes each, allowing for 4 appointments. Please contact the office 

on 01279 652376 to sign up for an appointment. The dates that the 

drop in surgeries will be held are as follows:  

Monday 18th April 2pm-4pm 

Monday 16th May 2pm-4pm 

Monday 20th June 2pm-4pm 

If this appears successful, I will continue the sessions and open up more slots to meet 

the needs.  

Please note: These appointments are for parents who have not had an appointment in 

the last half term with me.  

Hannah Harding SENDco 


